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Mr Anthony Jordan
fyi-request-874-b7a5c121@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Jordan

| refer to your Official Information Act request of 15 May 2013 in which you asked the
Police to confirm their involvement or otherwise in the following issue:

'a total of six medical assessors engaged a barrister to represent their concerns
to ACC on 4 December 2012. ACC has carefully considered the submissions
and it has no reason to believe that they were unjustified. The threats received
by assessors are serious and credible and have required police involvement'.

Police is unable to determine if any information is held on Police systems relating to your
request as no names or identifying details for the six medical assessors referred to have
been provided. | have considered transferring your request to ACC. However, it appears
from the link within your request that ACC has already refused your request for that
information.

Your request is therefore refused by Police pursuant to Section 18(e) of the Official
Information Act 1982 as the information requested does not exist or cannot be found.

You have the right to complain to the Ombudsman if you are not satisfied with the
manner in which | have responded to this part of your request.

Yours sincerely

Safer Communities Together




